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April is National Financial Literacy Month — and a good reminder that we can all benefit from boosting our financial knowledge.

Financial literacy incorporates saving, budgeting, borrowing and investing. The more you know about these topics, the better you’ll be at financial management. 
We aren’t born with these skills — we have to learn them. Unfortunately, they aren’t widely taught to young people. A 2023 Edward Jones study conducted with Morning Consult found that only 20% of respondents reported receiving financial education in school.

So, if you have young children, you can help boost their financial literacy by teaching them what you know. You can make it fun, too. Why not buy them a share or two of stock of a company with which they’re familiar? By charting a stock’s progress and learning what makes stock prices move, children can be better prepared to eventually invest on their own.

And if you feel that you, too, could benefit from more financial education, you can always read up on saving, investing and the rest, or talk to people knowledgeable in these areas.

National Financial Literacy Month will end on April 30, but the benefits of financial literacy can last a lifetime. 
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